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Dear Parent(s)/carer(s) 
 
I am writing to express my sincere thanks once again for your support over the past half term. 
 
The last five weeks have been packed full of successes and I look forward to sharing these with 
you more fully in our newsletter that will be released before the summer holidays. 
 
As you will know, the Catholic Schools Inspectorate carried out a 2-day inspection of our school on 
30th April and 1st May.  We have now received the finalised report and I wanted to share it with 
you.  I am incredibly proud of our whole community every day (particularly our students), and this 
report gives testament to the wonderful school we are, and the determination of all in our continued 
journey of constant improvement.  
 
Some of the highlights of the report for me are ‘Students at St. Cuthbert’s benefit from a well-
established culture of care and inclusion’, ‘Students express pride in belonging to the school 
community and feel deeply supported and known by staff’, and ‘Pastoral care is exceptional.  
Please take some time to read the report – link here. 
 
School closes at 3pm tomorrow for half-term.  Year 11 students should spend some time revising 
as well as making sure they balance their time with some rest too. 
 
We re-open to all on Monday 2nd June 2025. 
 
Best wishes. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Stuart Holland 
Headteacher 

https://stcuthberts.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/St-Cutherts-CHS-CSI-FINAL.pdf

